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Dear Parent/Carer, 

 

School Photographs 

 

John Wilson Photographer will be at school on Wednesday 9th October to take family or individual 

photographs. Please ensure your child is in full school uniform. 

 

If you wish a younger/older sibling who is not at Noble to be included, please fill in the appropriate 

section and bring them to school on the day at 9.00am promptly so your whole family can be done first.   

 

A few days later, you will receive a copy of the proof card with your child’s name and unique code, which 

will allow you to order the package you require on the website. https://wilsonphotography.co.uk 

 

There will be no P.E. on Wednesday 9th October. 
 

Yours sincerely 

 

 

 

Mrs Suzanne Brown 

Acting Head Teacher 

 
John Wilson Photographer – Wednesday 9th October 

 

 

I wish my child/children.       

 

 

 

 

 to have their photograph taken, as individuals  as a family group. 

 

I will be bringing along other family members to be included in the photos. 

 

Please tick the boxes to suit your requirements. 
 

Signed: - 


